COMMUNICATION C53
ITEM NO. 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: MARIA TOMLIENOVIC
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 11:25 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc:
Subject: [External] Opposition to development at Rutherford and Hawkview

| strongly oppose this development. It's way too many units on very small size of land. This area is high density as is
now.

Thank you

Maria Tomljenovic

Sent from my iPad
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